
Kia ora koutou katoa 
 
I hope that Easter was a positive time for you. 
 
Please be reminded that school commences for your child/ren on Wednesday, 26th 
April - in class by 8:30am. 
 
Monday, 24th April is a MOE designated Staff Only Day. 
Tuesday, 25th April is ANZAC Day. 
Wednesday, 26th April is Day 1, Term 2. 
 
BMIS students have now been at school for one term as Year 7s or 5 terms as Year 
8s.  Please remind your child of the BMIS expectations around attendance, 
engagement with their learning and behaviour while at school and in school uniform. 
 
Intermediate schooling is such a precious, yet limited learning time for our ākonga - 
we want to ensure that your child/ren gets the most out of it.  There are so many 
opportunities, events and activities to get involved in and be part of at BMIS that are 
over and above the classroom core learning. 
 
The McLAREN Way supports BMIS learners to take ownership and build agency 
with their learning:  
M - Motivation 
c - Curiosity 
L - Leadership 
A - Achievement 
R - Responsibility 
E - Engagement 
N - Never give up 
 
BMIS looks forward to Term 2. 
 
It is with the deepest respect that we reflect on what ANZAC Day / Rā o Ngā 
Hōia means. 
Anzac Day is a national day of remembrance in Australia and New Zealand that broadly 
commemorates all Australians and New Zealanders "who served and died in all wars, conflicts, 
and peacekeeping operations" and "the contribution and suffering of all those who have served". 
 
Lest we forget. 
 


